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Nominations for the DCMAND Board
of Directions

As we approach the end of the year, it is time to start thinking about our goals for
2024. Are you looking to strengthen your professional credibility? Increase your
visibility? Build your professional network or reinvigorate your career? Grow your
professional skills to assist with career advancement? If any of these are on your
to-do list for 2024, look no further than the DCMAND Board of Directors!
 
We are calling for nominations and/or volunteers for our 2024-2025 membership
year Board of Directors election ballot. If you are interested, or if you think
someone you know would be an excellent candidate, we have a number of
positions on the board opening up in June 2024! To learn more about the
positions, or to submit a nomination, please email Audie Spear at
nominating@eatrightdc.org today! We look forward to having you join our team!   
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Your Voice Matters: Take the
DCMAND Membership Survey!

It has been a number of years since the last membership survey was conducted
for DCMAND and the Board of Directors would love to hear from you so that we
can identify activities and benefits that would be of the most interest to the most
people. Please consider spending a few minutes to complete the survey at:
https://forms.gle/KF1p4oHjo21v4yu49
 
This information will be kept confidential and will be used to improve and expand
the efforts and initiatives of DCMAND to better meet the needs of our members.
We will share a summary of the results with the membership.
 
If you would like to be entered to win a $25 gift card for your participation in the
survey, please put your email address in the answer box for the last question.
Reach out to Kathleen Pellechia, Member Relations Coordinator, at
membership@eatrightdc.org with any questions or concerns.

Take the Survey
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